College Academic Board held

College Academic Board Directors and academic staff met to look into student's academic
performance where they reported the students' pass, fail, repeat list and students'
recommendations to proceed to the next level of study.

Student mentorship was also highlighted during the meeting. A call of appeal has been made to
all mentors in the College to give their names so that they can join the team of trainer of trainers
in the Student Mentorship Program. This follows an approval by the University Senate to set
up the Centre for Pedagogy and Andragogy as the new centre for student mentorship.

Also discussed was the review of curriculum of the degree programs offered at the College of
Biological and Physical Sciences. Heads of units are to provide a report on their respective
review of courses. This reinforces University of Nairobi's mandate to streamline courses to the
needs of the industry and to enhance innovation, invention and entrepreneurship skills in its
curriculum.

The College Academic Board was chaired by the Principal, College of Biological and Physical
Sciences on October 7, 2015.



Mentors can contact Director School of Biological Sciences, Prof. Paul Ndegwa.

Previous College Academic Board was held on June 15, 2015.



